
BOARD REPORT

January 25, 2016

REGULAR MEETING

TREASURER’S REPORT

The Board approved the payment of bills totaling $6,230.92.

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT

The Board approved Pam Kennedy, Janine Scher and Jeff Wentz as home instruction
tutors for the 2015-16 school year. Two individuals were approved as substitutes on an as
needed basis for the 2015-16 school year.

A non-district pupil activity permit contract was approved to the following individual:

Name Activity Amount

Tony DiGiovanni Wrestling - Assistant Varsity Coach $3,880.26

A supplemental contract was approved to the following individual:

Name Activity Amount

Danielle Feuer 2nd Grade TCR - Roxbury $3,117.98

Tuition reimbursements were approved for 8 individuals in the amount of $5,228.94.

The next board meeting will be February 8, 2016, 6 p.m. at the Board of Education.


